
Lettuce Inn  

Tuck Shop Menu 

 
Cheese Toastie   $3.00 

Cheese & Tomato  Toastie  $3.50 

Salad wrap with free range chicken $6.00 

Salad wrap with cheese (V)   $4.00 

Free range chicken drumsticks  $3.00 

Spaghetti bolognaise   $4.00  

Tri pies $2.50 or 2 for   $4.00 

 Butter chicken 

 Savoury mince 

 Dahl 

 

Snacks $1.00 (Snacks are available on Fridays treat canteen ) 

Davidson plum truffles 

Popcorn (Wed only) 

Popcorn slice 

Banana bread 

Muffin of the day 

 

Frozen Treats $1.00   

Fresh juice ice blocks 

Lemon myrtle ice blocks 

 

 

Bungwahl Public School                                   
56 Seal Rocks Rd  
Bungwahl  2423 

ph: 4997 6175 fax: 4997 6306 
bungwahl- p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
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SCHOOL CAPTAIN ELECTIONS 
Bailey, Emily, Clare, Samuel and Carda all prepared and presented outstanding 
speeches this week to convince their peers that they have what it takes to be lead-
ers of Bungwahl Public School in 2019. They talked about the qualities of great 
leaders. These included being friendly, kind, helpful, going above and beyond 
(even at weekends) to support the school,  being a role model with behaviour, 
attendance, uniform and attitude, showing respect for all and having good ideas. 
The five students spoke confidently and were very convincing. All school students 

and staff have voted on a ballot paper, using the preferential system used to elect our government. 
The two School Captains will be announced at our presentation assembly. I am excited by the leader-
ship potential they have all displayed and know we will have a great leadership team next year. 
 

MORE FAME FOR NIKKI  
Last Friday, representatives of SBS came to our school to interview Nikki 
and the students. They produced a short film that will be on the SBS web-
site. The film is a recognition of Nikki’s Environmental Educator of the 
Year award and the wonderful work Nikki does in leading the students in 
cooking, gardening and environmental education at our school. The SBS 
visitors were very impressed with our beautiful school environment, 
Nikki’s programs and of cause our wonderful students in Upper Division 
-who welcomed them to Friday sharing.   
 

BUS PICK UP CHANGES 
As a result of an independent review of safety outside the school, we are trialling having the bus re-
versing into the school at the tennis court to pick up students. This will eliminate the need for stu-
dents to cross the road. USE COMMON SENSE AND SLOW DOWN when turning at the tennis 
court when the bus is parked.  

OUR CHILDREN’S SAFETY IS ALWAYS THE FIRST PRIORITY. 
 

TENNIS COURT USAGE 
Last week we had some strangers use the tennis court during school hours. When questioned they 
said someone had given them permission. The tennis court is on school grounds and permission can 
only be obtained by staff. The tennis court is not available for people outside the school to use during 
school hours. ALL VISITORS ON SCHOOL GROUNDS MUST SIGN IN AT THE OFFICE. 
If the school community would like to use the tennis court, as in any area of the school grounds, it is 
appropriate for you to ask for permission.  

We are considering locking the tennis court, with a key given out when needed, ($5 refunded depos-
it.) It is great to see the court being used by the school community and we encourage this to contin-
ue. Please give me your ideas on this proposal. 

 

CANBERRA EXCURSION 
We are all getting excited as our departure for our excursion draws closer.  Excursions are great 
opportunities to consolidate classroom learning,  develop peer relationships, confidence and inde-
pendence and to make life time memories!  
 

 PRESENTATION DAY ASSEMBLY 
SAVE THE DATE for this year’s presentation day assembly. WEDNESDAY 12th December 2018. 

Commencing at 9.00am. 

 

Canteen 

 Due to UD students being in Canberra, there will be NO canteen this week. 

 

Meet Mr Jack Peters 

We would like to welcome and  in-

troduce Mr Jack Peters. Jack is from 

the Central Coast and is doing his 3rd 

year teaching internship.  

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Term 4  

Week 7 
27.11.18 - 30.11.18 
Canberra - UD Major excursion 
 
Week 8 
04.12.18 Bulahdelah Orientation Day 
05.12.18 P & C  mtg 
 
Week 9 
12.12.18 End of year Presentation  
 
Week 10 
17.12.18 Yr 6 farewell dinner 
18.12.18 Day out in Forster 
19.12.18 Last Day of term - students 

Bees Wax  Wraps 

Now available 3pk-
$15.00  


